
 

 

Pymble Ladies’ College 
Senior School Parent Support Group (SSPG) 

 
 

MINUTES 
Meeting: Semester 2 meeting 
Date: 14 October 2020 
Time: 7.00pm 
Location: Kate Mason Building – Senior School Centre 
 

DETAILS 
1.0 WELCOME AND REPORT 

• Carlos thanked the SSPG team and Community Events Manager Meredith Coleman for her support 
throughout the year. 

• Due to COVID-19, there was only one event to take place this year, which was the Senior School 
Parents’ morning tea. This was not intended to be a fundraising event and broke even. 

• Details for Valedictory dinner should be soon finalised. 

• Support was provided to two Senior School families who were going through a difficult time, which 
was much appreciated. 

• Carlos wished our HSC students and families good luck for the upcoming exams and welcomed the 
incoming committee. 

 
2.0 TREASURER’S REPORT 
Due to the lack of events, there was no change in the bank balance at the end of the year. 
 
3.0 NEW COMMITTEE FOR 2021 

• Group Co-leader – Priscilla Macpherson 

• Group Co-leader – Jane Stewart 

• Record Keeper – Sharon Rogers 

• Care and Support – Vanessa Middleton 
The other positions (Finance, Year 11 and Year 12 Co-ordinators) are currently vacant. 
 


